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Tuesday 5th November 2024 
 
 

Remembrance Day and Poppies for sale 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This year our school act of Remembrance will be on Monday 11th November.  
 
During recent School Council discussions and in assembly this week, the children 
considered how we can show our respect for this important day. The School Council agreed 
that they would like to continue the ongoing tradition of inviting children who are  
part of a uniformed organisation to wear their uniform to school, instead of  their school 
uniform on this date. This could be Squirrels, Beavers, Cubs, Guides, Brownies, etc.  
 
Classes taking part in Forest School, children can bring their uniforms to change into after 
Forest School if they wish. 
 
This week, our School Councillors and Ambassadors will be selling poppies and poppy 
stationary in the morning and at break time on the playground. Items range from 50p to 
£1.00. The purchase of a poppy is a voluntary donation.  
 
To purchase a poppy or these items children will need to bring the money into school in a 
named wallet or envelope. All proceeds from the sale of poppies will go to the Royal British 
Legion.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The School Council team 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

